

## The Pines Tennis Club Newsletter

**December 2016** 



#### This month

**Welcome & News** 

Annual General

Meeting

Membership
Renewal

Carnivale 2017

**Electronic Gates** 

Reverse Cycle air conditioner/heater

Gala & Pennant
Summer

**Coaching Update** 

#### **Welcome and News**

Welcome to the December 2016 newsletter Christmas edition.

#### **Annual General Meeting**

Sunday 11<sup>th</sup> December 2016

Members are invited to attend the club AGM at 2:00pm on Sunday 11<sup>th</sup> December 2016. Please come along to the clubhouse if you have an interest in the running of the club or if you are willing to help out in any capacity.

We have an active volunteer committee ensuring the club runs effectively and facilities are maintained.

#### Key Exchange/ Membership Renewal

29th January, 1:00pm to 4:00pm at the clubhouse

Membership renewal and key exchange will be on the last Sunday in January at the Club House.

New players interested in becoming a member and players renewing their memberships can find the forms on our website and you can pay on-line. Contact Kerry Scarlett for a new key or come to the key exchange

#### Carnivale 2017!

The Canberra School of Tennis and the Pines Tennis club are teaming up again on Saturday 11<sup>th</sup> February 2016 for the 2017 Carnivale. More information will be available closer to the date.

#### **Electronic Gates**

The electronic locks have now been installed. While currently not activated, the club looks to be online in the New Year. Your current keys will still work. When enabled, the courts can be booked and paid for online. Members will not need to pay unless they need lights. The system will automatically ensure lights come on with night bookings. (Light keys will not be required).

## **NEW!** Reverse Cycle air conditioner/heater

The club has purchased a new reverse cycle air conditioner/ heater to replace our broken heater. Please use mindfully.

#### **Gala & Pennant- Summer**

New and current players are most welcome. Gala is a great night of social tennis for players of all standards and ages and is run on Tuesday and Wednesday nights.

Pennant is played on Monday and Thursday nights. New Monday night summer pennant commences December 12<sup>th</sup> til January 23<sup>rd</sup>, entries close December 2<sup>nd</sup>.

Tennis starts at 7:30pm and supper is included. If you would like to play or be a reserve please contact:

Pennant & Tuesday Night Gala: *Katrina Walsh* 0418 630 079

Wednesday night Gala:

Marian or Gerry Allen

Marian.allen@anao.gov.au gerard.allen@industry.gov.au **Holiday Camps** 

Wollongong

**Teams Event** 

2016 Wrap Up

**Term 1 2017** 

**Contact Details** 

MERRY
CHRISTMAS!



#### **Holiday Camps**

MONDAY 19th Dec – FRIDAY Dec 23rd 2016

WEEK 1: MONDAY 16th Jan - FRIDAY

20th Jan

WEEK 2: MONDAY 23rd Jan WEDNESDAY 25th Jan
Please see our website
www.csot.com.au for more details
or contact me at below contact
details

#### **Wollongong Teams Event**

We are again taking a team of junior to Wollongong for a 3 day teams event.

This is always an enjoyable experience and this format gives the kids a chance to play a heap of matches in a fun environment Anyone seeking more info please contact me at below contact details.

#### Coaching 2016 Wrap Up

I would firstly like to thank the Pines Tennis Club committee and members for your support over the past year. I am proud to coach at such a wonderful club that has a hard working committee who wants what's best for Tennis in the Tuggeranong area and wants to see participation grow. As I mentioned this has been a standout year for CSoT at The Pines and my goal for 2017 is to see more people playing tennis more often so they can develop the love of the



game and play tennis for life.

Merry Christmas to all our members and their families. Have a safe and happy holiday.

# Coaching Update Words from our club coach, Robert Jamieson:

Hi to all Pines Tennis Club members and guests.

At Canberra School of Tennis we have had our best year at the club with over 110 students participating in multiple programs including ANZ Hotshots & Fitbit Cardio Tennis. We are very excited to extend our working relationship with the club and look forward to a long and successful partnership.

#### Term 1 2017 Coaching

Wow it's almost Christmas so we are gearing up for a huge 2017. We would love to see members and their guests come and try our programs for FREE and see what we do.

We will even have a special offer for all members who sign up to a CSoT program in 2017.

### The term will start on Monday 30th January 2017.

More details will be made available soon on our website or by contacting us

#### **Contact Details**

Head Coach: Robert Jamieson

Phone: 0432 118 204 Web: <u>www.csot.com.au</u>

Social Media Click like on

Facebook <a href="https://www.facebook.c">https://www.facebook.c</a>
<a href="mailto:om/canberraschooloftennis">om/canberraschooloftennis</a>
<a href="mailto:Follow">Follow</a> us on Twitter

Pines Tennis Club

Web: <u>www.pinestennisact.com</u> Email: pinestennis13@gmail.com

Like our Facebook page:

https://www.facebook.com/pinest

ennisact